
2020 DOM LEADERSHIP
DEVELOPMENT PROGRAM (LDP)

The Department of Medicine (DOM) is launching the 3rd 
cohort of the Leadership Development Program!

The program will run from January 2020 to May 2020.

The Leadership Development Program is intended for 
high potential employees who are individual contributors 
(non-managers) in our department.

A High-Potential employee is: An employee “who is 
capable of rising to and succeeding at a more senior, 
critical role (and whose potential can be measured by) 
their personal aspiration, functional ability, and 
engagement.”

ELIGIBILITY:
•	 Active DOM staff in non-academic,           

benefited positions
•	 Staff in all classifications and salary grades 

A through G, in non-managerial positions
•	 Trial period and one year of service with 

DOM completed by September 10, 2019Application is
available at:

medicine.stanford.edu/
news/ldp.html

APPLICATION DUE 
October 13, 2019


